
 

LEAVING KEEPSAKES FOR YEAR TWO PUPILS 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Unbelievable as it may seem, the time is fast approaching for our Year 

2 children to say goodbye to the Infant School! The school and the 

PSA would like to help them celebrate this in style. 

 

One element of this is a hoodie available at the end of term, with all 

the names of their friends from their year. The design is below, and at 

the top will be their teacher’s name, for example “Team Thornley”.  

 

If you would like your child to have a hoodie please fill in the form 

linked below. The cost of the hoodie is £18.70. 

 

Please fill in the google form by Monday 9th June. 

https://forms.gle/oYSm1KPQgkTEJCSX9 

 

When you have completed the form, please make payment (bank details 

can be found at the bottom of this letter) using reference: LH [CLASS 

NUMBER] [CHILD’S SURNAME] 

 

 

We would also like to help the children commemorate their time at 

Hursthead Infants by creating a leavers book filled with reminders of 

their time at school. An A5 page is dedicated to each child with a 
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photograph of them and some text individual to each child. As well as 

some other memories from their time at Hursthead Infants. 
 

To enable us to create this fantastic memento, we need your help.  
 

1. Your child will have their photograph taken in school, which we 

require your permission for. (All photos will be deleted after use to 

ensure that we comply with GDPR) 

2. Please fill in the google form below providing your child's 

information and giving your consent no later than Monday 9th June. 

 

The cost of the book will be £5. When you have completed the form 

please make payment using reference:  LB [CLASS NUMBER] 

[CHILD’S SURNAME] 

 

https://forms.gle/A1EChQ5bDtFNLnHB6 

 

The form also asks a few questions which we would like you to 

answer with your child. 

 

If you do NOT want your child to be included in the book please 

email the PSA on Hurstheadinfantpsa@gmail.com 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with 

the PSA. You can do this through your class reps, via the PSA email 

or by speaking to a PSA committee member in the playground.  

 

Many thanks,  

Your PSA 
 

[Your contact details will be used to facilitate the organisation of the hoodies and will be deleted by 1
st
 Sept 2025.] 
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